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Dear Pat:
I received all of the genealogy information you sent me.  Thank you very much for sending it to me.  I haven’t had a chance to look at it in detail yet, but it’s in a safe place where I will go through it when I have more time.

I wanted to send you this information right away.  If you don’t already have it, it’s more pertinent for your trip to Norway.

Lyle Dahl sent me all of this information.  Einar Hårstadhaugen had sent it to Lyle.

I hope it makes sense.  For example, the “Places in Norway” page refers to Einar’s grandfather when he says “my grandfather”.

We believe that Ole’s father, Christopher Olsen was born on the Dal farm about 1792.  The map shows it about 5 miles from Lillehammer.  Ole was probably born on the Dal farm in 1817.  In 1820, when Christopher was about 28 and Ole was about 3, Christopher bought the Hårstad Søre farm which was about 10 miles from the Dal farm and about 15 miles from Lillehammer.

I imagine Caroline was born on the Hårstad Søre farm in 1850 when Ole was 33 years old and her grandfather Christopher was 58 years old.
I hope the map is clear.  I tried to mark in red the Hårstad Søre farm, Dal farm and Lillehammer.

My aunt Violet (Dahl) Walsvik has been to Norway several times.  She mentioned the last time she was there that a friendly local person had taken her out to the Dal farm, but I don’t think she got any pictures.  


The pictures I sent are of the Hårstad Søre farm from Einar Hårstadhaugen.  I think he would be very interested in meeting Caroline’s grand daughter if you get a chance.

The captions on the back of the pictures say:

View from Hårstad Søre

on the back of the top picture.

Hårstad Søre can be seen in the left part of the picture.  The main building (farmhouse) has a greyish color.  The buildings are surrounded by farmland.

is written on the back of the bottom picture.  

I think he must be referring to the gray 2 story house that I see.

Anyway, have a lot of fun on your trip to Norway.

If you happen to get near either the Dal farm or Hårstad Søre farm, I know Lyle Dahl and Marilyn (Dahl) Hensley would love to have any pictures you get and very willing to pay for them.

I’m sure you’ll be very busy, so I’ll probably talk to you again after you return.

I have a lot more information to send you, but I wanted to get this sent right away.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

2

